
Booking On-Line

Guests are respectfully asked to
BOOK DIRECTLY via our website or one 
operated by the B&B Owners Association. 

Booking through the many online travel agent 
websites places an unnecessary burden on 
our B&B because of the high commission 
charged for their booking service. Booking 
directly allows us to maintain the quality of 
service we currently provide and helps the 
local economy retain revenue to support local 
attractions and facilities. 

Thank You


